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Belle Chasse, LA– Brian Champagne, retired Army Colonel and 30-year Plaquemines Parish 
resident, announced his candidacy for Plaquemines Parish Council, District 2. 
 
“I am excited for the opportunity to represent District 2. We have a real need for improved 
infrastructure, the F. Edward Hebert Corridor and a true partnership with the sheriff’s office. I 
intend to focus on improving the quality of life for our residents.” 
 
Champagne resides in Belle Chasse with his wife of 28 years, Denise Champagne (formerly 
Taliancich). Together they have three children, Blake (21), Kaleb (18), and Zachary (18). After a 
33-year military career including two combat tours in support of Operation Iraqi Freedom, he 
retired as a colonel with 22 years of active duty service. Champagne currently works as the 
Project Manager for Deep South Construction and Salvage. He volunteers at Belle Chasse High 
School, serves on the Knights of Columbus and is a pastoral council member and altar server at 
St. Andrew the Apostle.  
 
Champagne coordinated between the Governor’s Office of Homeland Security and Emergency 
Preparedness and Plaquemines Parish for multiple hurricanes. He developed the Louisiana 
National Guard Cyber Response Team, managed construction of the Cyber Lab at Louisiana 
State University and initiated the Cyber Task Force effort with Plaquemines Parish. Champagne 
has experience in multiple coastal restoration projects and construction projects in Plaquemines 
Parish. 
 
“I served our country for 33 years and now I want to serve District 2 for the next four years. 
Together we can improve our district,” Champagne said. For more information, visit 
champagneforcouncil.com. 
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